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We were so happy to receive a visit from our Sub-Regional leaders – David and Kyung Ja Hanna this 
weekend (March 7 - 9, 2020).  
 
They gave an inspiring Sunday Service attended by over 50 members followed by a general meeting 
giving members the opportunity to express their hearts.  
 
They also visited the homes of two 2nd gen. families.  
 
 
 


